Item No 6(c)

COUNCIL MEETING, 15th February 2012
CABINET, 30th January 2012 

137 TREASURY MANAGEMENT – ANNUAL STRATEGY REPORT 2012/13
Councillor T Swift, Deputy Leader presented a written report of the Head of Finance seeking approval to a Treasury Management Strategy and Policy for 2012/13. The report provided background information, set out changes to the current Treasury Management Policy, and commented on the Treasury Management Strategy for 2012/13. A copy of the revised Treasury Management Policy was submitted for Members’ consideration. It was considered that the basic strategy detailed in the report would minimise both short term and long interest costs to the Council, and be achieved by responding to movements in the economy and interest rates when they occurred. Discussion took place in relation to the need for flexibility in relation to the management of the cash deposit investments in the current economic climate and changes to bank ratings.
*RESOLVED that it be recommended to the Council that:

(a) the proposed Treasury Management Strategy and Policy for 2012/2013 be approved; and 

(b) the Head of Finance, in consultation with the appropriate Cabinet Member, be given delegated authority to exceed the investment limits for an individual institution outlined in the approved Treasury Management policy;  any deviation from the policy to be reported to the next available Cabinet meeting along with any recommendation of permanent policy change that may be required.

